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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are planning to take the children on a visit to Bridgewater Hall for the Halle 
Concerts for schools, Searching for Dinosaurumpus. 
 
The date of the visit will be Tuesday 18th June and we will be leaving at 12:15pm 
after the children have had their dinner in school. Please order a school meal or 
provide a pack lunch for your child that day as normal. 
 
The children will need to wear school uniform. We are due to arrive back before 
the end of school, therefore children will be dismissed as usual once we get off 
the coach. 
 
The school will be part funding the cost of the visit including the transport and 
we are asking for a £2 donation from parents/carers, Please pay using SIMS 
Pay. Please make all donations by Friday 14th June 2019. If you have any 
questions please ask.   
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
The KS1 team. 
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